
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 2018 

WEEK 8 
 

 
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
 
Today     School Planting Day  
Wednesday 19th September  Artsplash – Choir, WOW and Dance  
Tuesday 25th September  School Skipping Sports Morning 
Thursday 27th September  Artsplash – Drama Performance 
Friday 28th September  End of term 3 @ 3.30pm 
Monday 15th October   Term 4 commences 
Saturday 27th October   School Gala 
Friday 16th November   Teacher’s Only Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Kia ora tātou 
 
Skipping 
Due to a date clash with the Life Education program we've moved our school-wide skipping (Tarapekepeke 
Hui) to the last week of term, Tuesday 25th September with a postponement date of Thursday 27th 
September.   
 
Year 5-8 Sports Tournament 
A large group of children from Year 5-8 took part in the Parumoana Sports tournament on Tuesday 11th 
September. Everybody did their best and participated fully in all the activities. A big thank you to Theresa 
Ready, the Year 5-8 staff and parents that went along to support the team. 
 
Enviroschools planting day. 
What great day we had this week planting 400 wetland plants donated by Te Rito nurseries as part of our 
Enviroschools membership. Many thanks to Rachel Hall, all our enviro school teachers and all the parents who 
gave up time to help with the groups. A special thanks also to Amanda Dobson for her tireless support for our 
school's environmental development.  All plants were funded by the Regional Council.  Many thanks 
 
Teacher Only Day – Friday 16th November 
Our annual Teacher Only Day for moderating student achievement data and end of year reports is on Friday 
November 16th.  School will be closed for instruction and we are very grateful for your support with this. 
 
Parematas Got Talent 
Just a friendly reminder that if you are coming to watch your children participate in the Parematas Got Talent 
please remember to video ONLY your child.  Thank you. 
 
Ngā mihi nui  
 
Bryce 
 



Blue Ribbon – Blue September 
Please remember this month is Blue September – Prostate Cancer Awareness Month. 
 
After School Care Email: afterschoolcare@paremata.school.nz 
After School Care now have their own email – if you need to advise Raewyn that your children will or will not 
be attending ASC, or any messages for Raewyn then please use the above email.  Many thanks 
 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL SKIPPING SPORTS – PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE 
Tuesday 25th September (pp Thursday 27th September) we will hold our annual school wide skipping morning 
from 9:00 am until 10:40 am. This event is great fun and gives students the opportunity to show off their 
skipping skills. Parents are welcome to come along on the day to watch and/or join in the 
fun! Please wear your house colours. 
 The Heart Foundation no longer promote a 'Jump Rope for Heart' event, but we are pleased 
to continue this fun morning with our students. NO GOLD COIN DONATIONS are required. 
 
 
ARTSPLASH TICKET SALES 
If you are in CHOIR, DANCE or WEARABLE ART performances are on Wednesday 19th September at the 
Michael Fowler Centre, tickets can be bought at the office for $5.  If you are performing, you won't need a 
ticket. 
If you are doing VISUAL ART, no tickets are required.  Your stunning artwork can be viewed free of charge 
during Week 9 (17-20 September) in the foyer of the Michael Fowler Centre, upstairs.  
DRAMA - Performance is on Thursday 27th September at Mana Little Theatre at 5.30, tickets are $2 each and 
can be purchased from the School Office.  A notice has been sent home with students. 
 
 
GALA DONATION 
Gala donations for week 8 - Items for Candy Floss & Sweet stalls. Like: condensed milk, 
brown sugar, golden syrup, white sugar or family packs of sweets/lollies 

We welcome any missed Mystery bottles, Lucky dip, Preserves or Eco bags this week 
too. Last date for all donations is Friday 21Sep. 
 

SATURDAY HELPER MORNING  
Can you lend a hand on Saturday 29th September or 20th October? Can you help to sort items from the 
container on the senior court?  We are asking for help from mums, dads or grandparents if they can assist to 
make this light work.  It doesn’t just have to be the Gala committee.  We would love some help to sort the 
toys, clothes, books into areas.  It is a big task for only 4 people to do each year.  (Rain off days Sundays 
immediately following) email offers to: paremataschoolpta@gmail.com 

Thanks Jo 

 
PAREMATA SCHOOL SPRING GALA RAFFLE 

As part of this year's gala, we are running a raffle to raise funds to improve the technology for 
all the students. Thanks to all the families who are out selling these tickets.   
Please return ticket butts and money to the office as soon as possible. 

 
 1st prize is $1,000 New World voucher! Redeemable at all New World stores. 

 



CONGRATULATIONS - Maya O'Reilly-Nugent from Room 7 competed at the Hip Hop International World 
Championships in Phoenix Arizona last month. Her junior crew (one of 3 representing New Zealand in the 
junior division) placed 22nd out of 50 junior crews from all over the World.  

The top 3 crews in the junior division were from Thailand, Japan, and Canada.  

YEAR 5-8 RIPPA RUGBY / NETBALL TOURNAMENT 
On Tuesday the 11th of September the year 7 & 8s went down to Ngati Toa Domain with the Year 5 &6s to 
play in a Rippa Rugby tournament.  We played multiple teams like Pauatahanui, Adventure, Rangikura and 
more. We managed to make it to the semi-finals and we competed against Rangikura and we won! We 
were all so blessed then we went on to the finals. We were all so nervous. We ended up versing Adventure. 
Everyone was cheering for us. The score was so close but unfortunately we didn’t win. The score was 9-8 
to them but in the end it was so much fun and everyone enjoyed it.  Teams from the Kowhai and Kahikatea syndicates 
competed in netball and hopefully this is going to be a yearly tournament from now on. Thanks to the teachers and parents 
who helped make it happen.      Anyis Drossaerts-Lake 
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB – ISSUE NO.  6 – ORDER ONLINE mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz 
If you wish to purchase from the current book club selection, please order online or send your order and correct money 
to the office no later than Friday 14th September.  If you would like any purchases to be held at the office please order 
online under OFFICE. 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
Are you looking for a Quality Holiday Programme? 

October Holiday Programme @ Adventure School, 1 – 12 October 2018   

BOOK ONLINE NOW:  www.asfc.co.nz    

The Holiday Programme is open over the school holidays from 8.00 am – 5.00pm / 5.30pm. Our quality 
programme offers exciting field trips by chartered bus e.g. Visit to Laserforce, Wellington Zoo, Roller 

Skating, Lighthouse Cinema, Hutt Repertory Theatre, Ice Skating and more), fun games, art & craft and sport activities for primary 
aged children. Our experienced team members are looking forward to meeting your child. All staff trained and police vetted. For 
enquiries or more information please visit the website and choose your relevant Holiday Programme.  The Programme flyer is attached 
there. We are approved by MSD and you may be eligible to receive a WINZ subsidy. Everyone is welcome     
 
KELLY SPORTS - Please note – “Kelly Sports Porirua is under new ownership!” 
KELLY  SPORTS OCT HOLIDAY PROGRAMME – PAREMATA/PLIMMERTON RUBGY/SOFTBALL CLUBROOMS NGATITOA DOMAIN (Yrs 
5-13) 
Our hugely popular Kelly Sports Holiday Programme is back for the October Holidays at a new premises Rugby Softball Clubrooms 
at Ngatitoa Doman.  Come and join the Kelly Sports coaches for the best in sports coaching, and arts and crafts fun! 
We have created an Action Packed Programme including: Outdoor Survival Day, Amazing Race, Unique Sports Day, Team 
Challenges plus lots of other fun games and activities including 2 trip days.  
To enrol got to www.kellysports.co.nz/events/3073-Ngatitoa-Domain-Hall 
KELLY SPORTS TERM 4 2018: 
 “Play Like a Sports Hero!” (Yrs 1-4) – Friday’s 3:05-4:05pm 
Kelly Sports will be back in Term 4 with their fun and exciting classes. 
Come and try Athletics, Tball, Touch Rugby and Ultimate Frisbee. Try 2 weeks each of these sports. We use games & drills to teach 
game sense and team play. 
It’s a great way to try new sports, learn new skills and improve ability. We use games & drills to teach game sense and team play. Learn 
the fundamental skills for all sports – throwing, running, jumping, striking, balance and many more – all while having a great time! 
For full details and to enrol into our programmes visit www.kellysports.co.nz email adminwgtn@kellysports.co.nz or call 04 972 
7201  
 
Gymnastics, Tumbling, Trampoline, & Free Running classes in Tawa! Bigair Gymsports has a vast range of exciting 
classes for children aged 3 – 15 years, for all abilities! From beginner to intermediate we have GRAVITY 
BUSTERS classes, to our more advanced TEAM EXTREME and TUMBLING classes. Children will learn extensive personal skills, 
including increased self-confidence, self-reflection, listening skills, persistence, self-pride, increased self-esteem, all while building 
strength, flexibility, balance, co-ordination and fitness, plus some pretty amazing skills that kids can be proud of. Bigair Gyms Term 4 
Classes, plus fun & active SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME are open for bookings NOW!  For more information, please call us on 04 
232 3508, email us office@bigairgym.co.nz, or visit our website www.bigairgym.co.nz  


